
Next weekend’s second collection will be for  
the St. Vincent de Paul Society. 

 
The Society of St. Vincent de Paul, a registered charity, is actively 
working for the poor and disadvantaged in many countries 
throughout the world. In our parish a Society of St. Vincent de Paul 
group was established in 1932 and continues to this day, thanks to 
the generous support of our parish priests and parishioners past 
and present. The work that we carry out in our parish includes 
visiting the lonely, the elderly, residents in nursing and care 
homes, and the sick in their own homes and in hospitals. We 
provide financial and moral support for those who are lone 
parents, struggling families and those who are unemployed and 
low paid. Our paramount concern is to uphold the dignity of those 
we support hence all our interactions are strictly confidential. The 
work of the SVP is extremely rewarding and life giving for the 
members, and so we appeal to you to give your time and talents. 
We have regular meetings to discuss our visits and plans for the 
future. If you are interested in joining us in our work and finding 
out more about the society please leave your contact details for 
Brian Drumm c/o the parish office, telephone number 020-8578-
1363. 
 
 

USEFUL INFORMATION 

MASS TIMES: Sunday Masses on Saturday at 7.00pm and on Sunday at 8.00 
am, 10.00am, 12.00 noon and 2.00 pm. Daily Mass from Monday to Saturday at 
12.00 noon.  
CONFESSIONS: Saturdays 11.00 am to 12.00 noon and 6.15 pm to 6.45 pm or 
on request or by appointment with one of the priests. 
EUCHARISTIC ADORATION: Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday from 6.00 
pm to 8.00 pm, and Friday from 5.00pm to 9.00pm. 
PARISH OFFICE OPENING HOURS: Monday to Saturday from 9.00 am to 4.00 
pm & Sunday from 11.00 am to 1.30 pm. 

  

 
 

 

358 Greenford Road, Greenford, Middlesex, UB6 9AN 
020-8578-1363 

 greenford@rcdow.org.uk 

COMMUNITY 
Fr. Liam O’Donovan SCA, Fr. Joe McLoughlin SCA,  

Fr. Marcellus Ochola SCA, Fr. Tom Daly SCA,  
Rev. Deacon Jayson Wingrove 

 

Pentecost Sunday                                                                          
(year A) 

 

28th May 2023 
The readings for this weekend’s Masses  

start on page 288                                                                                                      
of the yellow Mass books.  

 



 
Collection 20th/21st May – £3,112.00 

Catholic Communications Network - £315.00 
 

Please note that the Parish Office will be closed on  
Monday 29th May for the Bank Holiday.  

 
Thank you from Mary’s Meals 

Fr. Joe would like to say a huge thank you to everyone who supported 
last Saturday’s fundraiser at the Greenford Arms. The total amount 
raised was an astonishing £1,263.00.  

 
Bible Study – the Gospel of Matthew 

We invite you to join us for a six-week introduction course to the Gospel 
of Matthew. The study will take place in the Parish Centre on Tuesdays 
from 7.30 pm to 8.30 pm beginning on the 13th June. Please leave your 
name and contact details in the Parish Office if you are interested, 020-
8578-1363. 
 

Baptism Notice 
Before your child is baptised you are required to attend three 
preparation sessions. These will take place on the 1st, 2nd and 3rd Sunday 
of each month at 11.00 am in the Parish Centre. On the third Sunday we 
will arrange a date for the baptism to take place. The dates for June are 
4th, 11th and 18th. The dates for July are 2nd, 9th and 16th. Please 
bring a copy of your child’s birth certificate to the first meeting.  
 
 

Feast of Our Lady of the Visitation 
Wednesday 31st May 

There will be 24 hours of Eucharistic Adoration  
for the parish from Tuesday 30th May after 12.00 noon Mass  

to 12.00 noon Wednesday 31st May. 
After the 12 noon Mass on Wednesday 

there will be tea and coffee in the Old Church Hall 
to celebrate the feast of the parish. 

 

The Felix Project 
Here at Our Lady of the Visitation parish, we are always endeavouring 
to find more ways to help those who are struggling to survive. In order 
to do this we are joining the Felix Project. The Felix Project rescues good, 
surplus food from the food industry that cannot be sold and would 
otherwise go to waste. This is high-quality and nutritious, including a 
high proportion of fresh fruit and vegetables, baked goods, salads, meat 
and fish. They collect or receive food from over 539 suppliers, including 
supermarkets, wholesalers, farms, restaurants and delis. They then sort 
and then deliver this food to almost 1000 front-line charities, primary 
schools and holiday programmes in London. This food is then 
distributed to people who are struggling financially. 
 
We will need a dedicated team of volunteers to help run the project in 
the Old Church Hall. If you would like to be involved, and could spare 
some time on Saturday mornings, please leave your name and contact 
details in the Parish Office.  

 
 
 

 Funeral Arrangements 
 
 
Denis Williams 
Service   4.40 pm, Friday 2nd June at Mortlake Crematorium. 
 

Advance Notice 
 
Charmaine Camela Ebanks 
Mass 10.00 am, Friday 9th June, Visitation Church to be 

followed by cremation at Breakspear Crematorium. 
 
Joseph Sylvester O’Halloran 
Service 11.00am, Friday 9th June at Breakspear Crematorium. 
 

 
 
 


